
 
 

 

 

 

 

Our BeWILDerwood trip letters have gone 

out this week. 

 

Please remember to send your child in with a 

change of shoes if they want to go on the 

field. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have started work on fractions. 

We have been looking at tenths and 

how the children know that there is a 

whole.   

We are finishing our work on creative 

people who have changed the world 

with the work of William Morris. 

Children are using pictures inspired 

by William Morris to create their own 

artwork. We will then be using this to 

create stamps to make repeating 

patterns. 

Children have been working hard on 

writing biographies. We looked at a 

biography on the physicist William 

Gilbert. We then discussed why we 

use subtitles in our work and how we 

group information. We are going to 

write our own biographies about Nina 

Simone and Marie Curie.  

 
Thank you for all the parents that 

came to our parents’ evening. It was 

really great to be able to talk about 

how the children are doing. Thanks 

you to all the parent’s that filled in a 

questionnaire too as this really helps 

us understand parent’s perceptions 

of the school. If you still haven’t met 

with your child’s teacher please 

speak to the office. Alternatively, 

you can arrange a meeting by 

speaking with your child’s class 

teacher at the end of the day. 


